Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 228-2856

The Honorable John Cornyn United States Senator 517 Hart Senate Office Bldg. Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Cornyn:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your original co-sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV

Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 224-3808

The Honorable Lindsey Graham United States Senator 290 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Graham:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your original co-sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV

Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 224-6331

The Honorable Orrin Hatch United States Senator 104 Hart Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Hatch:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your original co-sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV

Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 224-2207

The Honorable Jon Kyl United States Senator 730 Hart Senate Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Kyl:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your original co-sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV

Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 228-3027

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer United States Senator 322 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Schumer:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV

Post Office Box 42127 Washington, DC 20015-0127 (800) 370-9314

December 12, 2011

Via Facsimile (202) 228-6362

The Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse United States Senator Hart Senate Office Building Room 717 Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Whitehouse:

On behalf of the 9/11 Families United to Bankrupt Terrorism, we write to express our profound gratitude for your original co-sponsorship of the Justice Against Sponsors of Terrorism Act (or "JASTA" S.1894). Your leadership on this issue is so greatly appreciated and is vital to our nation's future security.

Now, more than ever, the imperative to end terrorist financing and support is central to the United States' security. Thanks to support from lawmakers like you, our brave men and women in uniform have disrupted much of the physical capabilities of al Qaeda. *Now* is the time to cut off its funding and starve it to death before it rebuilds. As the famous line from "All The President's Men" goes, "follow the money." That is what JASTA will allow us, and those who might experience future terrorist attacks, to do.

When we heard the news that Osama bin Laden was dead, many of us felt a sense of relief that this evil mass murderer had finally been stopped. However, many terrorists and, equally important, the people who financed and supported Bin Laden are still walking around free, having completely evaded accountability for our injuries and the deaths of nearly 3,000 loved ones on September 11, 2001. S. 1894 will change that.

Your support of JASTA will close an unconscionable gaping hole in homeland security, and we pledge our support to work with you for its swift passage. Thank you.

Thomas and Beverly Burnett, Sr., Northfield, MN Camille and Bill Doyle, The Villages, FL Sharon Premoli, East Dorset, VT Andrew and Doreen Lutter, Staten Island, NY William Doyle, Jr., Staten Island, NY Alice Hoagland, Los Gatos, CA Terry Strada, New Vernon, NJ Joan Molinaro, Hawley, PA Robert Kobus, Morristown, NJ Kevin Barry, Lincroft, NJ Linda and Martin Panik, Mingoville, PA Matt Sellitto, New Vernon, NJ Ronald & Nancy May, Yerington, NV